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A Note from The Mayor & Council Members
The Mayor and Council Members would like to take this time to thank you our residents for your 

support and commitment to our Town. The Town’s website is up and running check it out 
wausauflorida.net. Upcoming events that planned by the Wausau Community Development Club, 
Wausau Garden Club and the Town of Wausau listed below.

 Light up the Square with Holiday Bazaar. This event will be on November 27th at 
the Possum Monument, with the Bazaar throughout the day and the tree lighting 
at 5:00 PM. Sponsored by the Town and the Wausau Community Development.

 Most  Festive  Home Award:  The is  available  to  everyone on the  Town’s  Water
System lets all decorate our homes and compete for the prize of a free Christmas
Dinner. Winner announced on December 15th. This  event is  sponsored by the
Wausau Garden Club. 

 Christmas Parade and Santa:  December 11th 10:00 AM, The Wausau Masonic        
Lodge will also host the Pancake Breakfast beginning at 6:00 AM for a donation of
$5.00. If you would like to enter the parade, contact the town hall.

 Winter Cleanup:  December 27th – 31st Dumpsters will be behind the Town Hall.

The Mayor and Members of the Council would like to wish each and everyone a safe happy holiday 
season and we are all looking forward to the new year. 

Thank you,

Mayor and Town Council
Wausau FL  
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